
You're invited to attend Manor Middle School's WIN Learning Lounge
every Tuesday and Thursday afternoon from 4-6 PM.

WIN
Learning 
Lounge

When is the WIN
Learning Lounge?

The WIN Learning Lounge will
take place every Tuesday and

Thursday after school from 4-6
PM.

Students are not required to stay
until 6, but must attend for at

least 30 minutes.

The first Learning Lounge will
begin on Tuesday, August 31st. 

What is the WIN
Learning Lounge?

WIN stands for "What I Need" and
that's what the Learning Lounge is

all about. The WIN Learning
Lounge is a time for you to work

with a content teacher on
concepts or skills you may need.

This is your time to recieve
tutoring, ask questions, and

supplemental learning.

How do I attend
the WIN Learning

Lounge?
At the end of the school day you will

wait to be called down the
cafeteria. Once you arrive in the

cafeteria, you will receive a snack
and drink as well as a Tutorial

Reflection Form (TRF) to complete.
At 4:00, our teachers will come to
the cafeteria to walk you down to

the classroom. Once you are there,
you will provide the teacher with
your completed TRF so that they

know how best to support you and
provide you with what you need.

When you are finished at the
learning lounge, you will exit

through the library double doors to
be picked up by your parent or

guardian.

The WIN Learning Lounge is
partnering with the Boys & Girls

Club to provide your student with
support and access to additional

resources.

We encourage you to sign up for
the Boys & Girls club so that when
you finish at the Learning Lounge,
you can attend this amazing club!

Boys & Girls Club

NOTE: No transportation is available for students at this time. Students must make arrangements to be picked up.

www.killeenisd.org 254-336-1310

To join Boys & Girls club,
go online to:

WWW.BGCTX.ORG/JOIN
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